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Dear Parents / Carers 
Welcome to this weeks newsletter. As always 
we have had a busy week  with lots of learn-
ing opportunities for the children. 
 

Governor Visit 
This week the Governors visited the school for 
their annual strategy day:   Governors were 
given an update on the school’s safeguarding 
procedures along with a tour of the school 
meeting the staff and pupils.  It was lovely to 
see so many children engaged in their learn-
ing and clearly enjoying the challenges pro-
vided by the staff team. We were also im-
pressed by the number of reading volunteers 
in school supporting many of your children. It 
is clear that the new fire doors and new fire 
alarm system installed over the summer holi-
day have uplifted the school environment 
and we are looking forward to seeing the 
next stage of door replacements scheduled 
for the next few weeks. As with every visit, 
we enjoyed a school lunch where we sat 
amongst a number of the pupils to say hello, 
have a chat and find out about their own day 
at school. The school lunch always gets a big 
thumbs up from all of the pupils and Gover-
nors – thanks Lisa! We will be back at the 
school on the 1st October for the first LGB 
(local governing body) meetings of the aca-

demic year.                                     

NSPCC Visits  ‘Buddy the Speech Bubble’ 

talked to the children about what makes 
children feel happy and what can makes 
them feel 
sad. 'Speak 
out, stay 
safe.' was the 
main mes-
sage. There 
was a strong 
focus on who 
are our trust-
ed grown 
ups, that 
children can 
and should 
talk to if 
there is something making them feel sad.   

Residential  
We wish out year 5 a fantastic and enjoyable 
residential trip to Swattenden Outdoor Edu-
cation Centre next week and we look forward 
to hearing all about it! 

 

Staying for lunch  
This week our Reception children have 
enjoyed staying for school lunches and 
playing on the playground.  Lots of the 
children have really embraced eating 
Lisa and her team’s  lovely home cooked 
food.  
Working Together  
There was great excitement this week as 
year 6 and Reception found out who 
their working together partners are go-
ing to be for this year.  They are all really 
looking forward to the planned working 
together learning opportunities planned 
for the year.  
Head Boy and Head Girl 
Today we were very pleased to an-
nounce the result of our Head  
Boy and Head Girl elections. It was  a 
very close run contest as the quality of 
the speeches were exceptional. The 
school staff and children have voted for 
Oliver CS as Head Boy and Clea as Head 
Girl. They will be ably supported by   
their Deputies; Patrick and Martha. Well 
done to everyone who spent their time 
preparing for their speeches. As has be-
come customary practice, all candidates 
will join Miss Mallon for celebratory tea 
and cakes next week.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Brenchley School Project 
“You are no doubt aware that the Gover-
nors have been considering plans for the 
future of the school.  Should you wish to 
be involved in assisting in the financing 
of this project, as explained in the Sep-
tember issue of @Roundabout@, you 
are invited to a meeting at Brenchley 
Church on Saturday 29th September at 
11:00am.  A full explanation of plans and 
ideas will be made to those who may 
wish to invest”  Kind regards, Richard 
Beale (on behalf of B21 CIC)  
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Attendance for last Week: 
99% 

 

Class with best attendance: 
Year 1 and Year 5  -  00% 

 

Late Entries: 15 
 No. of Pupils Late:  6 

 

Have you registered? 

 
 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES 
 

Second Hand Uniform  
Wednesday 10th October 
Before / after school  

 

School Disco 
Friday 12th October 

Reception/KS1  - 5pm      KS2  -  6.45pm 
More information to follow shortly 

 

Family Fireworks 
Friday 2nd November 
5.30pm  -  8pm 

Tickets available soon 
 

The next PTFA Meeting will be held at 1pm at Grays on Wednesday 
17th October.  Everyone welcome. 

 
 

 

24/25/26 Sept 2018: Year 5 trip to 
Swattenden 
28 Sept 2018 MacMillan Coffee afternoon  
11 Oct 2018:OPEN MORNING (9.30-
10.30am) for parents of children starting 
school September ‘19  
5 Oct: Make Some Noise Day 
12 Oct: Year 5 Class Assembly (9.05am) 
18 Oct: Harvest Festival, 9.30am at All 
Saints Church, Brenchley 
19 Oct: Year 3 Class Assembly (9.05am) 
19 Oct: Term 1 Ends 
29 Oct: Term 2 starts 
19 Dec: Term 2 Ends 
 
 
 

 

 

Year 1: Albie & William (Mc); Year 2: Joseph & 

Millie; Year 3: Harry & Max (M); Year 4: 

Saffron & Theo; Year 5: Bradlee & Xavier and                   

Year 6: Toby & Clea 


